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Presenter biography 

In her role as SCHC Vice President, Ann has led the OSHA SCHC Alliance Committee and worked on 

the strategic plan to develop a competency based curriculum for our members. Earlier, she served as 

Chair and a member of the SCHC Board of Directors, led the Program Committee for two years and was 

an active participant on the committee for two additional years. She has presented a number of posters at 

the spring meeting and has prepared and presented lectures for seven SCHC professional development 

courses since 1996. Ann is a current member of a number of professional societies and trade 

organizations including the Alliance for Consumer Education’s (ACE) Inhalant Abuse Operations Team, 

and the Consumer Specialty Products Association (CSPA).  

Ann has a doctorate and master’s degree in environmental health sciences from the University of 

Minnesota and over twenty years of experience in hazard communication and other aspects of regulatory 

and applied toxicology. She is presently a Technical Manager within the Corporate Medical Department 

of the 3M Company in St. Paul, Minnesota, where her responsibilities include directing and developing 

Product EHS training, providing Product EHS support to 3M businesses and staff groups, and the 

management of 3M’s Corporate Emergency Toxicology Hotline. She has also provided toxicology 

support to a number of 3M’s industrial, health care and consumer product divisions.   

Presentation abstract 

 

The presentation will review the progress made on the OSHA-SCHC Alliance renewal work plan in 2015 

and will highlight projects that are targeted for 2016 and beyond.  A opportunity for SCHC member 

engagement will also be discussed.  

 

 


